Halifax

Regional Centre for Education

Parent-Teacher Conferences

For grades primary to 12, Parent-Teacher
meetings occur twice a year. The dates are posted
on the school calendar and communication will
be sent to parents. To attend, parents must
register online to book an appointment. Parents
are encouraged to attend the meeting which is
10-15 minutes.

Parent-Teacher meetings are conversations
between the parent and the teacher about what is
best for the child. It is an opportunity to discuss
your child’s progress. The teacher will explain
how your child is doing by showing you
examples of their work. The teacher may discuss
your child’s learning skills and work habits, and
ways to support your child at home.

The following provides strategies to help you
make the most of the Parent-Teacher meetings:

- Talk to your child before the meeting about
what they like about school but also what they
find difficult.

- Think about the questions you want to ask the
teacher before the meeting. It is good to keep
notes of your questions.

- Find out from the school if you can have an
interpreter or staff member that speak your
language or if you can get support from the
YMCA School Settlement Make sure to arrive 5
minutes before your meeting. If further
conversation is required with the teacher, arrange
a date and time for follow up.

- After the meeting, talk with your child about
the positive things that were discussed, and any
specific concerns that were raised. Explain any
plans that have been arranged to address these
concerns.
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It is helpful to stay in touch with your teacher,
even when things are going well. Possible
questions you can ask at the Parent-Teacher
meeting?

- How is my child adjusting to school?

- How is my child progressing in (name the
subject)?

- What subjects is my child receiving more
support in?

- What kind of support is my child receiving?
- How can I help my child at home?

- How is my child with other students?

Please share information about your child as
well, such as what they enjoy doing, what they
are good at, and how they learn best.

It is important for the teacher to know about your
child so they can support them as best they can in
the classroom.

Parents/guardians can take their child to the
Parent-Teacher meetings

© &hd Ak AT oA & -NHON At
Atao OT G A7 IR 11e-T7 OHON Al ATAOA
PGE 7 AHS-CO = JH, 901 AN 79°F I ch
AN Ny 87 av O AR

AP AN HTeih AP? A7 A% Tie? I°0N
avg°UCH ChN I°°NN0C AJH, A% = A0 AT
avI°U7 A8, ATt AT HAA bt JT
AN=2?

c@LS I°N Lk HIPUCE HoAan & Hie TTian &
AR?

c @ALS AT @ AR H.9N. HAe (771 CAC 71C OI°
A@-ZAN)?

C @ ALL ATIL ALY CAN TIC AR HELS £15
H.&h-0 HA=?

c OALE ATF LS LT 215 A% H.LN HA?

* @A LL A (L N Tiaw @ heh®IH ARAA?

C @-ALE I°N AT Taw¥C NHav & AR?

NgH NHON @-A-Lh ANéJ AhGA T AN T
A7L 21N« NI° HA@. A8 749 FOHGI°
h9°A@-7 o & (ITHNARK ao1-9. NI H.av¥ ¢
2ICI° =

Al: awI°UC AN heAL NATNANT® aom7 TR L
N&AELI° A(HON @-A-&h NE.AT AAL =

OAS/AADT; oA 2I° G AT OALICTY
aI°YL.FI°7 h.oNeP LTHAN API°




